
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 25th September 2023 
 

 
Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 

 
Lunch menu – Week 1. 
 
Friday – Macmillan cake sale from 3.00pm.   

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 18th September 2023 
3C –  97.67%               3W –  96.21% 
 
Thank you year 3 for another fantastic week. 
 
Well done 3W who won this week’s Times Tables Rock Stars battle! Come on 3C.  
Let’s beat them next time! 
 
Your child should have now received their reading book and record. Please read at 
least 3 times a week. 
 
Our next set of homework will be going live on Google Classrooms and a paper copy 
sent home with your child. Please return this each Thursday. 
 
We look forward to catching up with you on Thursday 28th September on the settling 
in calls. 
 
Mrs Cartner and Mr Williams 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in celebration 
assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving awards next Friday 
are:  
 

3C 
Miles B 
Remmie D 
Jack T 
 
3W 
Lucas B 
Jack C 
Leo T 
 

 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 18th September 2023 
4K –  93.33%               4M –  93.33% 
 
We have had another great week in Y4! All children have now been allocated 
reading books so please can they be encouraged to read at home at least 3 times a 
week. It has been a very wet week so far and some of our children have not had 
coats in school with them. Please can we ask that all children have a coat in school 
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so that they can stay dry throughout the school day. Just a gentle reminder please 
that all long hair should be tied back for PE (including boys) for health and safety 
reasons. 
 
As you may know, times tables are extremely important in year 4 with the MTC 
check later in the year. We have entered into a MTC cup against other schools. It 
takes place on 26th-28th September. 

 
This MTC cup will need you to access ‘Emile Education’ and is free to download on 
any Apple or Android App Store. It is very similar to TTRS. All year 4 pupils will be 
shown how to access it in school on Monday and be given their codes. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Mrs Kavanagh and Miss McKinney 

 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in celebration 
assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving awards next Friday 
are:  
 

4M 
Oscar W 
Natalia Z 
Perrie TL 
 
4K 
Perrie-Rose T 
Cindy Z 
Jacob Mc 
 

 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 18th September 2023 
5W –  97.22%               5WO –  94.14% 
 
No updates from Year 5. 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our celebration 
assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving awards next Friday 
are:  
 

5W 
William D 
Daisy R 
Autumn P 
 
5WO 
Thomas P 
Dexter T 
Ciara O'H 
Luca D L  
 
 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 18th September 2023 
6D –  92.9%               6LW –  98.75% 
 



We have had a great week with the children! They have finished their persuasive 
letters to Miss Fry applying to become a prefect. We can't wait to elect our new Year 
6 prefect team! 
 
Homework will be scheduled on Google Classroom from today. Please ensure your 
child is set up so they can access the homework in its entirety. 
 
Thanks, 
Year 6 team 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our celebration 
assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving awards next Friday 
are:  

 

6D 
Lila S-W 
Keira W 
Oliver P 
 
6LW 
Isla M 
Molly M 
 
 

 


